
 

  

Ottawa, April 21, 2004 CUSTOMS NOTICE N-567
  
Certain Filter-Tipped Cigarette Tubes, 

Originating In or Exported From 
France 

1. This is to advise that on April 8, 2004, the Canada 
Border Services Agency (CBSA) concluded a review of the 
undertakings with respect to filter-tipped cigarette tubes, 
excluding those which bear the trademark or brand name of 
a finished or ready-made cigarette, originating in or 
exported from France, pursuant to the Special Import 
Measures Act. 

2. The subject goods are normally imported into Canada 
under the following ten-digit Harmonized System 
classification number: 

4813.10.00.00 

3. The information collected in the course of the review 
was used to determine whether the undertakings continued 
to serve the purpose for which they were intended. 

4. The CBSA concluded that there is a strong likelihood 
of the continuation or resumption of dumping should the 
undertakings be allowed to expire and that such a 
continuation or resumption of dumping would likely cause 
material injury to Canadian production of like goods. 
Accordingly, the President has concluded that the 
undertakings continue to serve their intended purpose. 
Therefore, the undertakings are being renewed for a further 
period of five years, that is, until April 7, 2009. 

5. Any questions concerning the above should be directed 
to: 

Customs Trade, Anti-dumping and Countervailing,  
  and Appeals 
Canada Border Services Agency 
19th floor, 191 Laurier Avenue West 
Ottawa ON  K1A 0L5 

Officers’ names and telephone numbers: 

Brian Hodgson (613) 954-7237 
Blair Hynes (613) 954-1641 
Facsimile: (613) 954-2510 

 

 


